
 

 

JURASSIC ART 

DINOSAUR SCULPTURE RUBRIC 

Criteria Exemplary Proficient Needs Improvement 

Effort  
(25 pts) 

Sculpture shows 
exceptional 
craftsmanship and care; 
all elements are well-
constructed and 
thought out. 

Sculpture is well-
constructed with minor 
flaws; most elements 
show effort and 
thought. 

Sculpture lacks 
effort; many 
elements are poorly 
constructed or 
missing. 

Participation  
(25 pts) 

Consistently engaged 
and worked hard every 
day; actively 
contributed ideas and 
support to peers. 

Participated most days 
and contributed to 
group work; generally 
focused on the task. 

Rarely participated; 
lacked focus and did 
not contribute to 
group efforts. 

Interpretation 
(20 pts) 

Dinosaur is highly 
recognizable with clear 
anatomical features; 
effectively represents 
the chosen species. 

Dinosaur is somewhat 
recognizable; basic 
features are present 
but may lack clarity. 

Dinosaur is not 
recognizable; lacks 
key features that 
define the species. 

Scale 
(10 pts) 

Proportions are 
accurate; egg and 
dinosaur are scaled 
appropriately to one 
another. 

Proportions are mostly 
accurate; minor scaling 
issues between the 
dinosaur and egg. 

Proportions are 
incorrect; significant 
scaling issues 
between the 
dinosaur and egg. 

Detail 
(10 pts) 

Sculpture includes 
intricate details that 
enhance the overall 
presentation; shows 
thorough 
understanding of the 
subject. 

Some details are 
included, enhancing 
presentation; basic 
understanding of the 
subject is evident. 

Lacks detail; 
sculpture appears 
unfinished or overly 
simplistic without  
clear understanding 
of the subject. 

Elements 
(10 pts) 

Both the dinosaur and 
egg are present and 
presented well. 

Both the dinosaur and 
egg are present; one 
element is presented 
better than the other. 

Either the dinosaur 
or egg is missing. 

 


